
Erasmus+ on the move
To  close  the  first  year  of  our  project  „Headlines:
More than Meets the Eye“, pupils from the French-
German High School visited our partner in Greece
where  they  also  met  students  from  Spain  and
Finland.

Apart from discovering Greece and getting to know other cultures, the participants had to compare
the stereotypes traditionally attached to the partners in their country, compare the image of the
partners in their own media and produce and broadcast a radio programme.
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As usual, the meeting left an indelible mark on pupils and teachers alike, giving flesh to what a fruitful
European community looks like.
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